DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE
BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION
LECTURE COURSE BUREAU
BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION
SHORT COURSES AND CONFERENCES

## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

September 8, 1945

Dr. F. C. Allen Director, Physical Education 105 Robinson Gymnasium Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of September 5, concerning the course outlines and examination questions for subjects in physical education, given at the German prisoner of war camp at Concordia, and submitted to the University by the U. S. Army officer in charge of prisoner education.

We wish to express our appreciation for your evaluation of the courses.

Since only one copy of the course outlines were given to the University, we would like to have the outlines returned, to be filed at this office.

If we can be of service to you in any way, do not hesitate to call on us.

Sincerely yours,

Fred S. Montgomer

Co-ordinator / Prisoners of War

FSM/g